
 

 

 

 

Bilaterals on CRM Recommendations described in SEM-22-54 

07 October 2022 

SEM-22-073 

On 26 August 2022, SEM Committee published Call for Comments on the EY Review of the 

Performance of the SEM CRM (SEM-22-054), along with the report prepared by EY, 

Performance of the SEM Capacity Remuneration Mechanism (SEM-22-054a). 

Following the publication of the report, the SEM Committee has decided to offer bilateral 

meetings with market participants to discuss the considerations of the SEM Committee 

described in SEM-22-054, regarding EY’s recommendations in SEM-22-054a. The relevant RA 

team will host a series of bilateral meetings with interested market participants on an 

individual basis to receive feedback on the proposed plan of action set out in SEM-22-054.  

The team will be available for a 40-minute MS-Teams session with interested market 

participants on 18 October 2022 and 19 October 2022. The slots will be made available to 

any market participant who expresses an interest in attending a session on a first come first 

served basis. It may not be possible to accommodate all requests due to time constraints. 

To express an interest in attending a bilateral session, please confirm your interest via email 

to both Merin Joseph (mjoseph@cru.ie) and Donna Maye (donna.maye@uregni.gov.uk) by 

close of business on 12 October 2022.  

Following requests received from market participants in relation to the Call for Comments 

(SEM-22-054) deadline, the SEM Committee also notifies stakeholders that the timeframe to 

submit a response has been extended by one week. The responses are to be sent to the RAs 

by close of business on 28 October 2022. 
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